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ANNUAL SPECIAL OLYMPICS SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA TIP A COP 

 

San Diego, CA – On Thursday, October 22nd from 5:00 pm – 9:00 pm, the annual San Diego County 

Red Robin Tip-a-Cop benefiting Special Olympics Southern California will be held at the Plaza 

Bonita, University Towne Center, and North County Fair restaurant locations.  This event is one of 

several sponsored throughout the year by the Law Enforcement Torch Run (LETR) for Special 

Olympics.  Law enforcement officers throughout the county volunteer their time, working 

alongside service staff, to raise awareness and money for the athletes of Special Olympics. 

For any questions regarding this event please contact Sergeant Desiree’ Spurlock at (619) 531-

2852 or email at dspurlock@pd.sandiego.gov 
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